
South Daytona 
Stormwater System Improvement Update 

The City is committed to enhancing its stormwater
system to better manage flooding events, such as

those caused by Hurricanes Ian and Milton. 

We will be providing updates to our residents via Facebook and on our
website to keep you informed of our progress. We have both large and

small-scale improvement projects that we will be completing in our
residential neighborhoods so stay tuned.
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February 18, 2025

The City has cleared
undergrowth from the
easement behind Pope
Avenue to improve
stormwater conveyance in
that area. 



February 12, 2025

 The Public Works
Department is continuing
to replace stormwater
piping on Oriole Lane to
increase the flow of
stormwater to the Stevens
Canal.  
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